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YEAR 5/6 PRIMARY COLLEGE –9th July 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year we will be taking part in the Primary College initiative organised by South Cheshire 

College (SCC).  This is a unique opportunity for your child to experience a wide range of fully 

supervised activities and to develop skills in areas they have not previously explored.  There are 

about 50 activities running this year for the children to choose from such as: falconry, brick 

laying, design, drama, art, computing, various sporting activities, hair-care and bridge building.  

Primary College will be taking place on Wednesday 9th July where the children will be able to 

experience different activities on the day. Next week we will be discussing the activities 

available and your child will be able to choose their preferences. 

The children must wear their leavers’ hoodies on the day and clothing appropriate to the 

activities they are taking part in.  The following is a list of what they will need (dependent on 

activity):  

• PE kit (if participating in any sporting activity that day) 

• Overall or art shirt (for messy activities) 

• Sensible footwear for their activities 

• A snack and a packed lunch  

• Extra drinks for the day 

 

The group will mix with children and staff from 30 other primary schools in the Crewe and 

Nantwich area and the whole experience will be good practice for life at secondary school and 

beyond.  This is also a good opportunity to make new friends and to help with their transition to 

High School.  

The cost of the trip is £7.50; this is to cover the travel costs of a bus to and from SCC. 

Children should arrive at school in the correct clothing for their activity and their leavers 

hoodies, as stated above; once registered they will be transported to SCC by bus and return to 

school by home time so there are no changes to the school day. If you have any queries about 

the Primary College visit please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely  

Fiona Fields 

Y6 Teacher 
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Child’s Name ___________________________________     

 

❑ I give permission for my child to attend the Primary College visit. 

❑ I have paid £7.50 via School money  

 

Emergency contact for this day __________________________________________ 

 

Please state any medical conditions your child has_____________________________ 

 

 

Signed_______________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 
 


